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SUMMARY NOTE OF THE AD-HOC MEETING OF THE GAS COORDINATION GROUP  

14 MARCH 2014 (10:00) 
 

 

The meeting took place via web-conference. The purpose of the meeting was to 

take stock of the security of supply situation in Member States. 

  

According to the information provided by members, flows continue normally to 

the EU and the situation in storages is reassuring. Furthermore, gas injections 

in storages have already started in some facilities. Some members explained 

the measures they would take in the case of an emergency to ensure gas 

supply to their protected customers. 

 


